
Dr Liz Thomas came to Manchester Medical School in 1998 and has stayed 

in the North West since - apart from a 6 month period working in Sydney, 

Australia as a Neonatal and Paediatric ICU Transport Registrar.  

She is a consultant in intensive care medicine and anaesthesia at 

Manchester Foundation Trust - she moved there in March 2023 following 

almost 10 years as a consultant at Stockport NHS Foundation Trust. 

 

She is on the board of the Faculty of Intensive Care Medicine, is the National 

Medical Lead for ICM ST3 recruitment and was the chair of the Women in 

ICM (a subcommittee of FICM) for 3 years. She has also been an examiner 

for the Final FRCA for the Royal College of Anaesthetists. 

 

When not at work, Liz loves spending time with her primary school age 

children and husband - preferably having an adventure outside. She also 

sings as much as possible and has been in the Halle Choir for 22 years. 

 


